
 

 VISITORS WELCOME! We welcome any visitors who are joining us for Mass this weekend. We hope your stay in Marietta is enjoyable. Any 
new parishioners at the Basilica are asked to please register with the parish office.  
 
PARISH OFFICES are open from 1:00 PM until 4:00 PM on Mondays and from 9:00 AM until 4:00 PM Tuesday through Friday, with a lunch 
break from Noon until 1:00 PM each day. 
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PARISH OFFICE: 506 Fourth Street, Marietta OH 45750     PHONE: 740-373-3643   
WEBSITE: www.stmarysmarietta.org           www.facebook.com/stmarysmarietta      EMAIL: info@stmarysmarietta.org 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

August 13, 2023 
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
 

Sat 5:30 PM - Kenneth Heiss 
Sun 8:00 AM - People of the Parish 
    10:00 AM - Bob & Catherine Dickson,  

67th Wedding Anniversary 
    12:00 PM - Leo Antons 
Mon 7:45 AM - For Those Suffering from Addiction 
 12:05 PM - Charles Spindler 
  The Assumption 
Mon 6:00 PM - Ellen Heiss 
Tue 7:45 AM - The James & Julia Matheny Family 
 12:05 PM - Karen Offenberger 
 6:00 PM George & Tarcella Hendershot 
Wed 7:45 AM - Souls in Purgatory 
 12:05 PM - Mary Agnes Augenstein 
Thu 7:45 AM - Marshall Kremer 
 12:05 PM - Robert Heiss 
Fri 7:45 AM - Jim & Ethel Archer 
 12:05 PM - Lee Bryant 
Sat 9:00 AM - David & Suzanne Baker,  

55th Wedding Anniversary 
 5:30 PM - Paul Mallamaci, 11th Anniversary 

Sun 8:00 AM - John & Babs Douglass, 50th 
Wedding Anniversary 

 10:00 AM -  Vincent & Alice Lang 
 12:00 PM - People of the Parish 

SUNDAY MASSES - Saturday 5:30 PM; Sunday 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 PM 
CONFESSIONS - Saturday 3:30-5:00 PM (or anytime by appointment) 

BAPTISMS - Contact Parish Office 
WEDDINGS - Contact Parish Office six months in advance 

  

Rector - Rev. Msgr. John Michael Campbell (fatherjmike@gmail.com) 
Parochial Vicar - Rev. Edward Maxfield Jr. (emaxfield@diosteub.org) 

Permanent Deacon - Rev. Mr. Lee Weisend 
Music Director - Mr. John Ontko (740) 350-4224 (ontkotb@suddenlink.net) 

St. Mary School - 320 Marion St, (740)-374-8181 (www.stmaryscatholic.org) 
School Principal - Elizabeth Tokodi (elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org) 

K of C Grand Knight - Mr. Pete Saliba (304) 494-6170 
Parish Council President  - Luke Strahler – (614) 309-8876 

CWC President - Jenn Tinkler 
Hibernians - Mr. William Rathbone (740) 374-5492 

Prayer Line - & Eucharistic Adoration, Mrs. Shelly Medley (740) 525-6360 
Health Ministry - Mrs. Janet Jaeger (740) 374-6768 

Daily Bread Kitchen - Mrs. Carol Henshaw (740) 885-1181 
St. Vincent De Paul - Help Line (740) 376-1334 

Welcoming Committee - Jim Naylor (740) 350-5510 
Divine Mercy Gift Shop - Barb Ritchie (740) 538-4733 

    

I wait for the Lord; my soul waits for his word. 
 
READINGS FOR NEXT SUNDAY: 
Is 56:1, 6-7; Rom 11:13-15,22-32; Mt 15:21-28. 
 
FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION: 
Tuesday, August 15th is the Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary and a Holy Day of Obligation.  Masses are Monday 
evening, August 14th at 6:00 PM and Tuesday, August 15th at  
7:45 AM and 12:05 and 6:00 PM. 
 
THIS WEEKEND’S ALTAR FLOWERS: 
This weekend, the altar flowers are for the Living and Dec’d 
Members of the Martin Huck Family. The roses are in Memory of 
Maxine Best, 4th Anniversary of Death.  If you would like to request 
flowers for a particular weekend, in memory or in honor of someone, 
please call the parish office to reserve the date.  You should contact 
the florist of your choice to arrange for delivery. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO NEWLY BAPTIZED: 
Elsie Louise Strahler. 
 
 
 



  

   
 

ONLINE GIVING 
Online giving is available at the Basilica.  For more 
information, please visit this website: 
http://www.stmarysmarietta.org and go to the left 
side of the web page.  Click on the GIVE ONLINE 
button to see more information or to sign up. 

 
BASILICA FOUNDATION: 

A fund has been established by the Marietta 
Community Foundation for the maintenance and 
repairs of our Basilica.   This fund is separate from 
the monthly maintenance collection.     
 

DAILY BREAD KITCHEN 
Each month since January 2023 The Daily Bread 
Kitchen has provided 300 meals weekly to those in 
need in our community.  Expenses have been 
commensurate with increased numbers and rising 
costs of food and supplies.   
 
Once again, we are asking for your prayers and 
support.  Please place your donation in an envelope 
marked “DBK” and put it in the collection basket.  
Thank you and God bless you. 

 
CLEANING THE BASILICA 

Volunteers will be cleaning the Basilica Thursday 
morning at 8:30 AM.  If you are able to help, please 
join us. 

SAINT MARY SCHOOL NEWS 
St. Mary Catholic School 2nd grade teacher Job 
Posting:  St. Mary Catholic School is seeking a 
second 2nd grade teacher due to enrollment numbers 
and needing to split the current class.  The applicant 
should have an Ohio teaching certificate and a 
bachelor’s degree from an Accredited college or 
university and teaching experience.  For additional 
information, telephone the school office (740)374-
8181, or email resume, three references, copy of 
teaching certificate, and college transcript to Ms. 
Elizabeth Tokodi, Principal at 
elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org 
 
Back to school grounds clean-up is scheduled for.  
Wednesday, August 23rd from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM. 
Bring gloves and rakes to help clean and spread 
mulch in conjunction with our Partner in Education 
Greenleaf Landscapes.  Rain date is scheduled for 
Thursday, August 24th. 
 
Open House Monday, August 28th 5:00 - 7:00 PM. 
Meet your teachers, see the classrooms, visit with 
school organizations, enjoy a cookout courtesy of the 
Irish Booster Organization and visit the Ice Cream 
Truck!  Classes begin on Wednesday, August 30th. 
 
Exciting News!  The State of Ohio has increased the 
income qualifications for education in private 
schools.  These amounts could cover 100% of tuition 
at St. Mary Catholic School.  To learn more, email 
elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org.  To schedule a 
tour of St. Mary Catholic School, please email Mrs. 
Bradley at tammibradley@stmaryscatholc.org. 
 
SAVE THE DATE! St. Mary School Fall Festival 
Auction, Moonlight Masquerade will be held on 
Friday, October 6th.  Ticket info coming soon! If 
anyone is interested in sponsoring an auction item or 
the event, contact Rebecca Soffian at 740-350-0311 
or email rsoffian@gmail.com. 
 

 
MEETINGS AND EVENTS 
 

MON        6:15 PM - Our Lady of Perpetual Help Devotions.  (See announcement) 
WED 8:20 AM - 7:00 PM – Eucharistic Adoration in the Chapel of the English Martyrs. 
 7:00 PM - RCIA Inquiry Class in the Basilica Social Hall.  See announcement. 
THU 8:30AM - Cleaning the Basilica.  See Announcement. 
FRI 8:20 AM - 7:00 PM – Eucharistic Adoration in the Chapel of the English Martyrs. 
    

 
The Lord Will Never Be Outdone 

In Generosity! 
 
Total collection last weekend:  $ 18,091.00 
 
Second collection last weekend for 
the Maintenance of the Basilica $ 3,656.07 
 
God bless those who support our Basilica Parish! 



            RCIA INQUIRY SESSION 
Interested in learning more about the Catholic 
Church?  Do you know someone who is interested in 
receiving the sacraments to join the church?  
Wednesday, August 16th at 7:00 PM there will be a 
gathering for anyone interested in learning more 
about the Catholic Faith and the practices of the 
Catholic Church.  This session is open to anyone 
who would like more information about the church 
teachings and the RCIA program. 
 
If you are a member of St. Mary Church and know 
of someone who is curious about the church or who 
might need to be confirmed, please invite them and 
come along to the session.  Everyone is welcome! 
 

FREE HELP FOR PARISHIONERS 
If you need a ride to and from Mass, a doctor’s 
appointment, or help running errands, etc., please 
call or text Anne-Marie at telephone number (609) 
471-5294. Twenty-four hours’ notice would be 
appreciated but is not necessary. 

 
 
 
 

BULLETIN  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Bulletin announcements must be in by Noon on 
Wednesday in order to be included in the following 
Sunday’s bulletin.  All announcements must be in 
writing.  We are not able to accept bulletin  
announcements by phone. 

 
 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO ITALY 
Join Father Tom Nelson on a Pilgrimage to Italy, 
January 1-12, 2024.  Stops include Assisi, Norcia, 
Cascia, Loreto, Lanciano, San Giovanni Rotondo, 
Monte San Angelo, Montecassino, and Rome.    
The discount price of $4,989.00 per person is 
enjoyed by those paying with Cash or Check (based 
on a minimum of 30 participants with double 
occupancy). 
 
 For full itinerary visit: 
https://catholicfaithjourneys.com/.   
For more information contact Maggie McDaniel:  
email: 
maggie@catholicfaithjourneys.com  

 

CCD CLASSES 
CCD Classes will resume on Sunday mornings in the 
Basilica Social Hall from 8:45 AM to 9:45 AM, 
beginning Sunday, September 10.  Children entering 
grades K-8 are eligible to attend.  Registration for 
classes will take place after all Masses this 
weekend, August 12th & 13th and next weekend, 
August 19 & 20 in the Basilica Social Hall. Online 
registration via the parish website will also be 
available. 

 
DIOCESAN/PARISH SHARE CAMPAIGN 

 
This year our parish goal is $115,639.21.  This is an 
increase of $4,381.21 over last year.  So far, the 
Diocese has received $106,841.00 from our parish.  
This means that our parish has met  of our goal. 
 
Thanks once again to those who participated in this 
year’s DPSC.  If you’ve not yet turned in your 
pledge, please do so.  You can place your pledge in 
the collection basket, or you can mail it directly to 
the diocese using the pre-addressed DPSC envelope.  
Additional pledge cards are available at the parish 
office.  You can also contribute to the campaign 
online at www.Give.Diosteub.org.   

 
BASILICA BOOK CLUB 

AUGUST BOOK:  Beneath A. Golden Veil:  
Melanie Dobson. 
As elegant as the Sacramento residence she operates, 
Isabelle Labrie keeps her past concealed, like the 
treasure she hides under the Golden Hotel.  It’s 1853, 
the heyday of the California Gold Rush.  Isabelle is 
full of hope, staking her claim on the city’s refined 
clientele and her future on a sweetheart’s promise to 
marry her when he returns from the gold fields.  
Then, unexpected guests-fugitive slaves seeking 
passage to the North – force her to confront her past 
and reconsider her path. 
While Isabelle leans to trust God’s provision, a law 
student in Virginia must confront his father’s cruelty 
and rescue a young slave from his father’s tobacco 
plantation.  As the two escape to freedom. And 
Isabelle risks everything to harbor runaway slaves, 
the past and the present are set on an inevitable 
collision course – one that reveals hidden treasures 
of the heart.  The August meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, August 23rd at 6:00 PM in the Social 
Hall. 
 



  

  MINISTRY SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEKEND OF Aug 19 & 20 

 Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion Lectors Altar Servers 

Sat: 
5:30 

  

Evelyn Potter (CAPT)  
Missy Deskins (HOST) 
Amy Brockett (HOST) 
Gregg Black (CHALICE)  
Sheri Black CHALICE)  
 

Teri Ann Pfeffer Drew Heiss 
Gavin Kunz 
Liam Long 

Sun: 
8:00 

Patti Finkel 
Sharon Loken (HOST)  
Marcia McCabe (HOST) 
NOT FILLED (CHALICE) 
NOT FILLED (CHALICE) 
 

Dave Cech 
 

Ron Wesel 
Kenny Offenberger 
Mike Iaderosa 
Joyce Iaderosa 

10:00 Cathy Rauch (CAPT) 
Kaelly Erb (HOST) 
Cheyenne Greenwood (HOST) 
Ken Schilling (CHALICE) 
Dennis Nau (CHALICE)  
 

Sophia Parlin Nico Marasco 
NOT FILLED 
Benedict Parlin 
Aamon Harper 
 

12:00 Tammi Bradley (CAPT) 
Elizabeth Tokodi (HOST) 
Joe Schmidt (HOST) 
Lisa Taylor (CHALICE)  
Stan Vanlandingham (CHALICE) 
 

Mary LaBarre Jonathan Schmidt 
Annie Tokodi-Ruth 
Mary Tokodi-Ruth 
 

    
 

 Daily Servers- Not Filled 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 

SERVERS TRAINING:  There will be servers training at 1:00 PM, (following the Noon Mass) on Sunday,  
September 30th.  This training is for students in grades 3-9. Anyone not able to attend but interested in serving, 
please email marytokodiruth@gmail.com. 
 
PRAY FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY:  We pray for all of the men and women who are serving our 
country in the military.  We especially remember those from our own parish and friends and relatives of our 
parishioners.  May God watch over them and bring them safely home.  


